
Our new facility will allow us to 
offer more programming for the 
non traditional classical ballet 
student opening up opportunities to 
children in all aspects of dance and 
interest levels. We will have guided 
tours throughout the open houses for 
children and parents to see first hand 
what New Albany Ballet Company has 
to offer.

New Studio!

NewAlbanyBallet.com
Saturday, August 6th 10 am – 1 pm
Sunday, August 7th 12 noon – 3 pm

Wednesday, August 10th 17th, 24th 4:00 – 7:00 pm

Now Enrolling for FALL 2016 Classes!
Our new address: 5161 Forest Drive

Open House


